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ATTN: Mr. L. V. Maurin, Assistant Vice President
Nuclear Operations
142 Delaronde Street
New Orleans, louisiana 70174

Gentlemen:

We heve completed our review of your revision to the "Physical Security
Plan for the Protection of Special Nuclear Material of Moderate or Low
Strategic Significance" for the Waterford 3 Steam Electric Station Unit 3,
submitted by your letter dated June 28, 1982, and have determined that the
revision does not decrease the effectiveness of the plan.

Accordingly, your approved Security Flan as it relates to the protection of
special nuclear material of low strategic significance consists of a dooument
submitted by your letter dated July 24, 1981, as revised by letter dated

June 1, 1982.

Additionally, we request the provisions of the plan be in effect whenever
fresh fuel {s stored on site.

Sincerely,

L. J. Evans, Jr., Chief

Fuel Facility Safeguards
Licensing Branch

Division of Safeguards, NMSS
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